
  July 8, 2020 

  

Partners, 

 

It has been a great start to the summer! 

As much as we enjoyed being able to stay in the same place for a few months during the height of the coronavirus 

lockdown, we were very much ready to hit the road again.  The majority of our scheduled June meetings were 

upheld.  We were a little nervous to see how our meetings would go after we started traveling again.  We were 

delighted to discover that multiple churches were in a position to immediately take us on for financial support.  

By the grace of God, we reached a huge milestone last week: 

 WE ARE NOW AT 50% SUPPORT!!!  PRAISE THE LORD!!! 

It was awesome to see God’s hand of sovereignty once again on our deputation trail in the month of June.  We “just 

so happened” to be able to cross paths with two Nigeria missionary families who are in the states on furlough.  We 

had a meeting in Louisiana 20 minutes away from where Mark Holmes (the missionary we will be working with for 2 

years) and his family are staying.  We spent a few days with them, and developed a stronger relationship with them 

and their 6 children.  At our next meeting, in Texas, we were just a few hours away from a missionary couple who run 

an orphanage in Nigeria.  We met up with them (for the first time), and received some great advice for the children’s 

home we plan to start one day. 

Again, thank you so much for your encouragement, prayers, and financial support!  If there is any way we can be a 

blessing to you (video update, video devotional, special prayer request, etc.), please don’t hesitate to let us 

know.  Praying for each of you weekly. 

 Your ambassadors to Nigeria, 

Garan and Anneliese Patrick 

 


